OFFICE OF VINCENT C. GRAY COUNCILMEMBER, WARD 7 CHAIR, COMMITTEE ON HEALTH



MEMORANDUM

To:

Chairman Phil Mendelson

FROM:

Councilmember Vincent C. Gray

DATE:

May 3, 2017

SUBJECT:

Cancellation of Regular Meeting



This memo serves as notice that the Committee on Health's regular committee meeting, scheduled for May 4, 2017 at 2pm has been cancelled. The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 1, 2017. For any questions, please contact Malcolm Cameron, Legislative Analyst, at 202-727-7774.